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26
th

  September 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

‘Six Weeks In’ Coffee Morning 

We would like to invite all Reception Class parents to a ‘Six Weeks In’ 

Coffee Morning on Friday 7
th

 October from 9.00-10am.  This will be 

an informal get together so that you are able to feedback to us 

regarding the induction programme, how you feel your child has 

settled in during their first weeks in school and also there will be a 

chance to talk about what you need from us and any queries you may 

have. This meeting will take place in the school hall. We will also be 

giving some information about how we teach Phonics and Maths in school, 

as well as how you can support your child’s skills at home. This will include a ‘goody bag’ to 

take away with you! 

 

We are hoping to have representatives from local services and we will also provide a range of 

key information and points of access which we hope you will find useful. 

 

To give us an idea of numbers, please could you complete and return the slip below by Friday 

30
th

  September. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

  
Laura Fogden 

Oak Class Teacher 

  

 

 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Please return to the school office by Friday 30
th

 September. 

 

I/We will/will not be coming to the ‘Six Weeks In’ Meeting on Friday 11
th

 from 9.00-10am. 

 

Name(s)……………………………………………………………………………… 
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